
30 March 2021 

Grace and Peace to you in the name of Jesus! 

What a great way to spend the weekend at Navillus.  I have written much about the Senior Youth 

program, so in this letter, I am going to show you pictures of the Sunday School and Junior Youth 

program that takes place two Saturdays a month at Navillus. These pictures were taken before all the 

children arrived; they eventually came about 90. 

 

 

We are also doing level one training for new Sunday School teachers.  They have been coming for 

several Saturdays.  While Phyllis and Yusuf were teaching the youth that came, the class was going on 

inside.  They come out and teach what they have learned and then after lunch, the children go home 

(but a lot hang around and play) and the new teachers return back to the classroom.  

 



 

Sunday started with 13 youth being baptized.  Yusuf on the right is the one who taught them and also 

the one who is baptizing them.  And then some of the church who witnessed the event. 

 



 



 

While church was taking place, the new teachers were responsible for some of the Sunday School 

classes outside. 

 

 



 

 

Thanks for your prayers for the ministry! 

In Service to Christ, 

Keith and Grace 


